
 
 
 

 
FINAL RESULT OF POLL 

 
Non-binding poll to decide on the proposal to  

establish a Business Improvement District  
in the Blenheim CBD from 1 July 2016 

 
The voting period for the Blenheim CBD Business Improvement District poll closed at midday on 
Wednesday 18th November 2015. 
 
Proposal: 
That a Business Improvement District be established in Blenheim CBD from 1 July 2016. 
 
The Business Improvement District policy requires the poll result to be calculated on both 
number/percentage of votes cast and a weighted basis, using the combined capital values of the 
properties where votes were cast. 
 
The final result of the poll is: 
 
 Number of 

Votes Cast/% 
 Weighted 

Percentage 
 
Votes cast FOR the Proposal 111 / 47.04%  55.07% 
 
Votes cast AGAINST the Proposal 124 / 52.54%  43.69% 
 
Blank voting documents     1 / 0.42%  1.24% 
 
 
The majority of votes cast in the poll voted AGAINST the proposal 
The majority of weighted votes cast in the poll voted FOR the proposal.  
 
 
The voting return percentage is 43.95% being 236 votes received, of which 39.83% voted online 
and 60.17% voted by post. 
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Electoral Officer – Marlborough District Council 
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